
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HARMONY GROVE-OKEE JOINT SEWERAGE COMMISSION POSSIBLE QUORUM 

NOTICE OF HARMONY GROVE SANITARY DISTRICT POSIIBLE BOARD QUORUM 

NOTICE OF OKEE SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Commissioners of the Harmony Grove-Okee Joint Sewerage Commission, the Harmony Grove Sanitary District 

Board and the Okee Sanitary District Board may be in attendance together to attend an Open House on 

Wednesday, July 19, 2023 from 12:00-5:00 p.m. at W10901 Lake Point Dr., Lodi, Wisconsin. Commissioners 

will attend with the purpose of an Open House for the public. No votes or other action will be taken by either 

Board or Commissioners during this time.  

 

 

 

 

   Connie R. Sears 

   _________________________________ 

   

  Posted July 13, 2023 

  By; Connie Sears 

  Administrator / Clerk-Treasurer 

  Harmony Grove-Okee Joint Sewerage Commission 

  www.harmonygrove-okee.com 07-13-23 
 

 

http://www.harmonygrove-okee.com/

